
UNIV.  OF  TENNESSEE  ABRIDGES
CHRISTIAN RIGHTS

Bill  Donohue  has  written  a
letter  to  all  members  of  the
Tennessee  legislature  whose
responsibility it is to monitor

education. He is calling upon them to empanel a committee that
would critically assess policies initiated by the Office of
Diversity and Inclusion at the University of Tennessee. This
request  is  being  made  in  light  of  morally  offensive,  and
constitutionally suspect, policies that abridge the rights of
Christian students on the campus.

To read Donohue’s letter, click here.
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